
Public Access Statement for All Saints’ 
Church, Cottenham 
	
	
All	Saints’	Church	is	open	to	all.				We	welcome	everyone	to	our	
church	buildings.		
	
The	church	building	is	physically	open	during	daylight	hours	all	year	
round,	as	well	as	holding	regular	services.			It	is	also	open	by	
arrangement	for	concerts,	events	and	services	in	the	evenings	or	
early	mornings.	We	have	a	hearing	loop.		
	
The	church	hall	is	open	by	arrangement.	Many	community	groups	
hire	the	church	hall	for	meetings	and	activities,	and	it	is	also	hired	by	
individuals	for	private	functions.	When	there	is	a	service	or	event	in	
the	church,	the	hall	is	open	for	use	of	the	facilities	(such	as	toilets).		
The	church	hall	is	accessible	for	those	in	wheelchairs	through	the	use	
of	double-opening	doors	and	a	disabled	access	toilet.		
	
There	is	limited	dedicated	parking	near	the	church	and	church	hall	
suitable	for	those	with	mobility	requirements,	with	additional	
parking	spaces	made	available	for	all	during	Sunday	services.		 	
	
	
	
		


